
 

VACANCY 

 
Vessel Monitoring System Operations Officer (VMSOO) 

 
 

 
 

Deadline for Submission: January 15, 2019  

 
Salary in range USD 16,152 – USD 27,568 

 

The Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission (WCPFC) invites applications from suitably 

experienced and qualified individuals for the post of Vessel Monitoring System Operations Officer 

(VMSOO) to be based at its headquarters at Kolonia, Pohnpei State, Federated States of Micronesia.  

Information about the WCPFC is available at www.wcpfc.int  The successful candidate will work as a 

member of a small, multi-national team in a challenging environment.  The incumbent will report to the Data 

VMS Officer.  Starting Salary $16,152.  Higher salary may be considered depending upon qualifications 

and experience. 

 

Responsibilities of the position include but are not limited to maintaining records related to the day-

to-day operations of the Commission Vessel Monitoring System (VMS); maintaining and updating 

the database of Vessel Tracking Agreement Form (VTAF) data; checking VMS alerts for overdue 

reports and prepare list of vessel for manual reporting; and updating manual position report database 

based on reporting provided by vessel operators or flag States. 
 

Terms of reference are available on request from Aaron Nighswander, Finance and Administration Manager, 

WCPFC Secretariat (aaron.nighswander@wcpfc.int) or from reception.  To apply, please submit a resumes 

with three references addressed to Aaron Nighswander, Finance and Administrative Manager, WCPFC 

Secretariat, P.O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei State, Federated States of Micronesia 96941.  Alternatively, 

applications may be dropped off at the office between 8:00 a.m. and 4:35 p.m. Monday through Friday or sent 

via e-mail to aaron.nighswander@wcpfc.int.  


